
Bokamoso’s 2017 Visit

January 22, 2017

Third Sunday after Epiphany
Today the young people from Bokamoso again joined us, bringing
us songs and stories from their lives in Winterveld, South
Africa. 

There is no text, but only our joyous memories of their visit
and our anticipation of their return next year.

https://www.seekerschurch.org/bokamoso-s-2017-visit/

